
Nov. 21, 1979

Mg. Joyce Bakins
Chairperson of the Department of Art
Colorado Women’s College
Denver, Colorado 80220
Dear Ms. Eakins:
Ms. Gilpin has asked me to inform you. that she 
has accepted the honor of the 1980 Honorary 
Woman Exhibit, Feb. 26 through March 12, in the 
Lyle True Gallery. She is looking forward to 
working with you.
At this time, Ms. Gilpin has a good number of 
prints available, both platinum and silver. She 
would like to put together a group of prints 
based on what she already has available. If you 
have any special theme or period in mink, please 
let us know. Also, we need to know how many pieces 
you would like, shipping deadlines, and what your 
insurance arrangements are.
Ms. Gikpin looks forward to hearing from you 
about all the details.

Sincerely,

Mary Sue Walsh 
secretary to Ms. Gilpin


